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  The Very Hungry Caterpillar Eric
Carle,2016-11-22 The all-time classic picture
book, from generation to generation, sold
somewhere in the world every 30 seconds! Have you
shared it with a child or grandchild in your life?
For the first time, Eric Carle’s The Very Hungry
Caterpillar is now available in e-book format,
perfect for storytime anywhere. As an added bonus,
it includes read-aloud audio of Eric Carle reading
his classic story. This fine audio production
pairs perfectly with the classic story, and it
makes for a fantastic new way to encounter this
famous, famished caterpillar.
  Dare Barry McDonagh,2015-05-08 DO NOT READ THIS
BOOK IF YOU WANT TO JUST MANAGE YOUR ANXIETY
There's a new and faster way for anxiety relief,
but few have ever heard it. Most people are
advised to either just manage their anxiety or
medicate it away. If you're tired of just managing
your anxiety and want a powerful natural solution,
then apply the 'Dare' technique as explained in
Barry McDonagh's latest book. Based on hard
science and over 10 years helping people who
suffer from anxiety, Barry McDonagh shares his
most effective technique in this new book. The
DARE technique can be used by everyone, regardless
of age or background, to live a life free from
anxiety or panic attacks. In this step-by-step
guide you will discover how to: -Stop panic
attacks and end feelings of general anxiety. -Face
any anxious situation you've been avoiding
(driving/flying/shopping etc.). -Put an end to
anxious or intrusive thoughts. -Use the CORRECT
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natural supplements to relieve anxiety. -Boost
your confidence and feel like your old self again.
-Fall asleep faster and with less anxiety each
night. -Live a more bold and adventurous life
again! IMPORTANT: THIS IS MUCH MORE THAN JUST A
BOOK It also comes with a free App for your
smartphone as well as four audios for quick
anxiety relief. With these new tools you can apply
the DARE Response in any situation that makes you
anxious (e.g. driving/shopping/traveling). Help is
now just a click away. You can learn more at:
http: //www.DareResponse.com
  Let’s Learn Numbers, Ages 2 - 5
Spectrum,2012-09-01 Spectrum Let’s Learn Numbers
builds fine motor skills while teaching numbers
and counting, 1–25. This hands-on workbook offers
step-by-step instructions for parents working with
children ages 2 and up. Includes engaging
activities to delight the youngest learners. Its
64 full-color pages will captivate children while
enhancing their fine motor skills and learn
important skills necessary for preschool and
kindergarten.
  Tasks Before Apps Monica Burns,2017-10-09
Educator and technology consultant Monica Burns
shares strategies, tools, and insights that all
teachers can use to effectively incorporate
technology in the classroom.
  A critical engagement with theological education
in Africa Johannes J. Knoetze,Alfred R.
Brunsdon,2022-02-07 The higher education landscape
has arguably become one of the most arduous to
traverse. More so in the African context, where a
host of variables continiously challenge educators
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to reflect critically on their philosophies and
practices as they engage an ever-changing
audience. In this book, a critical engagement with
theological education in Africa is offered. As the
book originates from South Africa, it is presented
as a South African perspective, although
contributors are situated accross the African
continent and abroad. The common denominator is
that all contributers are, in some way or another,
invested in theological education in Africa. The
main contribution of this collaborative work is to
be sought in the insights it offers on four main
areas of theological education: A historical and
current orientation on theological edcuation in
Africa, some paradigm shifts in theological
education in Africa, ministerial formation needs
versus theological education challenges, and a
critical reflection on elective models and
methods. The book presents the original and
innovative research of scholars for fellow
scholars involved in theological higher education
as it is grounded in the respective fields of
interest of each contributor. It contributes to a
better understanding of the complex African
theological higher education landscape that is
also mindful of post-COVID-19 realities.
Methodologically the work draws on a combination
of methods, including literature studies,
empirical work, and in some cases sectional
offerings from doctoral studies, as indicated in
the various chapters.
  Professor Astro Cat's Solar System Dr. Dominic
Walliman,2017-10-31 Welcome planet explorers! Did
you know that Venus is covered in volcanoes? Have
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you ever wondered why Mars is red? Well, you're in
luck! Professor Astro Cat and the gang are about
to set off on a journey around our solar system--
so buckle up, join the tour, and get your learn
on!
  The Rust Programming Language (Covers Rust 2018)
Steve Klabnik,Carol Nichols,2019-09-03 The
official book on the Rust programming language,
written by the Rust development team at the
Mozilla Foundation, fully updated for Rust 2018.
The Rust Programming Language is the official book
on Rust: an open source systems programming
language that helps you write faster, more
reliable software. Rust offers control over low-
level details (such as memory usage) in
combination with high-level ergonomics,
eliminating the hassle traditionally associated
with low-level languages. The authors of The Rust
Programming Language, members of the Rust Core
Team, share their knowledge and experience to show
you how to take full advantage of Rust's features-
-from installation to creating robust and scalable
programs. You'll begin with basics like creating
functions, choosing data types, and binding
variables and then move on to more advanced
concepts, such as: Ownership and borrowing,
lifetimes, and traits Using Rust's memory safety
guarantees to build fast, safe programs Testing,
error handling, and effective refactoring
Generics, smart pointers, multithreading, trait
objects, and advanced pattern matching Using
Cargo, Rust's built-in package manager, to build,
test, and document your code and manage
dependencies How best to use Rust's advanced
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compiler with compiler-led programming techniques
You'll find plenty of code examples throughout the
book, as well as three chapters dedicated to
building complete projects to test your learning:
a number guessing game, a Rust implementation of a
command line tool, and a multithreaded server. New
to this edition: An extended section on Rust
macros, an expanded chapter on modules, and
appendixes on Rust development tools and editions.
  Transformative Digital Technology for Disruptive
Teaching and Learning P Kaliraj,G Singaravelu,T
Devi,2024-02-16 Generation Z students are avid
gamers and are always on social media. Smart like
their phones, they must be educated in a smart
manner, which involves the use of digital tools.
Transformative Digital Technology for Disruptive
Teaching and Learning provides smart education
solutions and details ways in which Gen Z learners
can be educated. It covers such digital learning
strategies as blended learning, flipped learning,
mobile learning, and gamification. It examines
creative teaching–learning strategies to encourage
modern learners to learn more quickly. The book
discusses ways to accelerate the capabilities of
teaching and learning transactions. It also covers
innovative teaching and learning processes to meet
the challenges of digital learners. Starting with
an overview of digital learning resources and
processes as well as their advantages and
disadvantages, the book then discusses such
approaches and strategies as follows: Learner-
oriented and learner-friendly approaches Blended
learning Active learning Experiential learning
Virtual learning Applications of Cloud Computing
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and Artificial Intelligence Gamification LMS
challenges and techno-pedagogical issues for
modern life As digital technology is disrupting
teaching and learning, especially the skill
development of students in the era of Industry 4.0
and 5.0, this is a timely book. It provides
methods, approaches, strategies, and techniques
for innovative learning and teaching. It discusses
how to leverage new technology to enhance
educators’ and learners’ abilities and
performance. A comprehensive reference guide for
educational researchers and technology developers,
the book also helps educators embrace the digital
transformation of teaching and learning.
  The Business of iOS App Development Dave
Wooldridge,Taylor Pierce,2014-10-29 Updated and
expanded for the new Apple iOS8, The Business of
iOS App Development, Third Edition shows you how
to incorporate marketing and business savvy into
every aspect of the design and development
process, giving your app the best possible chance
of succeeding in the App Store. This book is
written by experienced developers with business
backgrounds, taking you step-by-step through cost-
effective marketing techniques that have proven
successful for professional iOS app
creators—perfect for independent developers on
shoestring budgets. No prior business knowledge is
required. The phenomenal success of the iPhone,
iPad and the iPod touch have ushered in a gold
rush for developers, but with well over a million
apps in the highly competitive App Store, it has
become increasingly difficult for new apps to
stand out in the crowd. Achieving consumer
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awareness and sales longevity for your iOS app
requires a lot of organization and some strategic
planning. This is the book you wish you had read
before you launched your first app!
  The Business of iPhone and iPad App Development
Dave Wooldridge,Michael Schneider,2011-08-18 The
phenomenal success of the iPhone, iPad and the
iPod touch has ushered in a “gold rush” for
developers, but with well over 300,000 apps in the
highly competitive App Store, it has become
increasingly difficult for new apps to stand out
in the crowd. Achieving consumer awareness and
sales longevity for your iOS app requires a lot of
organization and some strategic planning. Updated
and expanded for iOS 4, this bestselling book will
show you how to incorporate marketing and business
savvy into every aspect of the design and
development process, giving your app the best
possible chance of succeeding in the App Store.
The Business of iPhone and iPad App Development
was written by experienced developers with
business backgrounds, taking you step-by-step
through cost effective marketing techniques that
have proven successful for professional iOS app
creators—perfect for independent developers on
shoestring budgets. No prior business knowledge is
required. This is the book you wish you had read
before you launched your first app!
  Special and Gifted Education: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications Management
Association, Information Resources,2016-04-25
Diverse learners with exceptional needs require a
specialized curriculum that will help them to
develop socially and intellectually in a way that
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traditional pedagogical practice is unable to
fulfill. As educational technologies and
theoretical approaches to learning continue to
advance, so do the opportunities for exceptional
children. Special and Gifted Education: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications is an
exhaustive compilation of emerging research,
theoretical concepts, and real-world examples of
the ways in which the education of special needs
and exceptional children is evolving. Emphasizing
pedagogical innovation and new ways of looking at
contemporary educational practice, this multi-
volume reference work is ideal for inclusion in
academic libraries for use by pre-service and in-
service teachers, graduate-level students,
researchers, and educational software designers
and developers.
  Dimensions Math Textbook 1A Singapore Math
Inc.,2018
  Numerical Algorithms Justin Solomon,2015-06-24
Numerical Algorithms: Methods for Computer Vision,
Machine Learning, and Graphics presents a new
approach to numerical analysis for modern computer
scientists. Using examples from a broad base of
computational tasks, including data processing,
computational photography, and animation, the
textbook introduces numerical modeling and
algorithmic desig
  Yojana February 2024 (English) Publications
Division, YOJANA is a monthly journal devoted to
the socio-economic issues. It started its
publication in 1957 with Mr. Khuswant Singh as the
Chief Editor. The magazine is now published in 13
languages viz. English, Hindi, Urdu, Punjabi,
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Marathi, Gujarati, Bengali, Assamese, Telugu,
Tamil, Kannada, Malayalam and Odia.
  The Business of iPhone App Development Dave
Wooldridge,Michael Schneider,2010-08-26 The
phenomenal success of the iPhone and the iPod
touch has ushered in a “gold rush” for developers,
but with well over 100,000 apps in the highly
competitive App Store, it has become increasingly
difficult for new apps to stand out in the crowd.
Achieving consumer awareness and sales longevity
for your iPhone app requires a lot of organization
and some strategic planning. This book will show
you how to incorporate marketing and business
savvy into every aspect of the design and
development process, giving your app the best
possible chance of succeeding in the App Store.
The Business of iPhone App Development was written
by experienced developers with business
backgrounds, taking you step-by-step through cost-
effective marketing techniques that have proven
successful for professional iPhone app
creators—perfect for independent developers on
shoestring budgets. Although there are a few
iPhone app marketing books on the horizon, they
appear to tackle the subject from purely a
marketer’s perspective. What makes this book
unique is that it was written by developers for
developers, showing you not only what to do, but
also how to do it, complete with time-saving
resources and ready-to-use code examples. No prior
business knowledge is required. This is the book
you wish you had read before you launched your
first app!
  Research Anthology on Developments in
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Gamification and Game-Based Learning Management
Association, Information Resources,2021-11-26
Technology has increasingly become utilized in
classroom settings in order to allow students to
enhance their experiences and understanding. Among
such technologies that are being implemented into
course work are game-based learning programs.
Introducing game-based learning into the classroom
can help to improve students’ communication and
teamwork skills and build more meaningful
connections to the subject matter. While this
growing field has numerous benefits for education
at all levels, it is important to understand and
acknowledge the current best practices of
gamification and game-based learning and better
learn how they are correctly implemented in all
areas of education. The Research Anthology on
Developments in Gamification and Game-Based
Learning is a comprehensive reference source that
considers all aspects of gamification and game-
based learning in an educational context including
the benefits, difficulties, opportunities, and
future directions. Covering a wide range of topics
including game concepts, mobile learning,
educational games, and learning processes, it is
an ideal resource for academicians, researchers,
curricula developers, instructional designers,
technologists, IT specialists, education
professionals, administrators, software designers,
students, and stakeholders in all levels of
education.
  Foundations of American Education Access Card
James A. Johnson,Diann L. Musial,Gene E.
Hall,Donna Gollnick,2013-02-27 Video-Enhanced
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Pearson eText Access Code. This access code card
provides you access to the new Video-Enhanced
eText for Foundations of American Education:
Becoming Effective Teachers in Challenging Times,
16/e exclusively from Pearson. The Video-Enhanced
Pearson eText is: Engaging. Full-color online
chapters include dynamic videos that show what
course concepts look like in real classrooms,
model good teaching practice, and expand upon
chapter concepts. Over 29 video links, chosen by
our authors and other subject-matter experts, are
embedded right in context of the content you are
reading. Convenient. Enjoy instant online access
from your computer or download the Pearson eText
App to read on or offline on your iPad and Android
tablets.* Interactive. Features include embedded
video, note taking and sharing, highlighting and
search. Affordable. Experience all these
advantages of the Video-Enhanced eText for half
the cost of a print bound book. This access code
card provides a 6 month subscription to the video-
enhanced Pearson eText for Foundations of American
Education, 16/e. At the end of your subscription,
you have the option to extend your access at a
reduced cost. The new Sixteenth Edition of this
classic text presents a broad introduction to the
foundations of education through discussion of
theory and practice in such areas as advocacy;
legislation; and the current social, political,
and economic climate. In it, teachers gain a
realistic perspective and approach to their work.
Current, thoughtful, and completely up-to-date,
Foundations of American Education presents a
comprehensive look at the fast-paced world of
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information and the underlying constructs
influencing today's schools. The book includes
comprehensive coverage of recent trends and issues
in schools, the emergence of Common Core State
Standards, RTI, and the continuing emphasis on
assessment. *The Pearson eText App is available
for free on Google Play and in the App Store.*
Requires Android OS 3.1 — 4, a 7” or 10” tablet or
iPad iOS 5.0 or newer
  Gmail in 10 Minutes, Sams Teach Yourself Michael
R. Miller,2014-09-30 Sams Teach Yourself Gmail in
10 Minutes, Second Edition , gives you
straightforward, practical answers when you need
fast results. Work through its 10-minute lessons
to make the most of the world’s most powerful and
popular email system! This book will show you how
to send and receive email from any web browser or
smartphone using Gmail. You’ll learn how to send
pictures and other file attachments, add a
signature to your outgoing messages, and customize
Gmail for your own personal use. You’ll even learn
how to create and organize your Gmail contacts!
Tips point out shortcuts and solutions. Cautions
help you avoid common pitfalls. Notes provide
additional information. 10 minutes is all you need
to learn how to... Create, send, receive, read,
forward, and reply to emails Format your email to
be more attractive--and effective Include
pictures, web links, and file attachments Add an
email signature to all your messages Organize
stored messages and flag important ones Work with
Gmail offline Store information about people,
businesses, and organizations Automate how Gmail
handles specific messages Use Vacation Responder
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to tell contacts you’re away Customize Gmail’s
appearance and behavior Deal with annoying spam
Participate in free Hangout video chats Use Gmail
on your smartphone or tablet
  E-Learning, E-Education, and Online Training
Giovanni Vincenti,Alberto Bucciero,Carlos Vaz de
Carvalho,2016-01-13 This book constitutes the
proceedings of the Second International Conference
on E-Learning, E-Education, and Online Training,
eLEOT 2015, held in Novedrate, Italy, in September
2015. The 26 revised full papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from 52
submissions. They focus on e-learning and distance
education in science, technology, engineering and
math.
  Psychological and Pedagogical Considerations in
Digital Textbook Use and Development Railean,
Elena,2015-04-30 This book offers balanced
coverage of the technological solutions that
contribute to the design of digital textbooks and
contribute to achieving learning objectives,
offering an emphasis on assessment mechanisms and
learning theory--
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